
ZONE 0

Register Now

ZONE 0 WORKSHOP

BOARD OF FORESTRY AND
FIRE PROTECTION 

In response to the Governor's Executive Order, N-18-25, the Board of Forestry and Fire Protection will be holding a
public workshop to discuss changes to California’s Defensible Space regulations. AB 3074 (2020) directs the
Board of Forestry and Fire Protection to develop regulations to establish a 0-5 foot “ember-resistant zone”
adding to the existing two-zone defensible space system that requires fuel and vegetation management around
structures in two concentric areas 0-30 and 30-100 feet. The public is invited to inform the Boad of your support,
concerns and input. The regulations are anticipated to be completed by the end of 2025. 

March 4
2025

1 PM -
5 PM

Natural Resources Agency
715 P Street, Sacramento

Room 2-201

The workshop will be held in person with an online option available.
Please register in advance and indicate how you will participate.  

Conceptual illustration of the implementation of Zone 0 before and after

Email public comments to: PublicComments@bof.ca.gov

www.bof.fire.ca.govFor more information visit: 

https://forms.office.com/g/rk6weFqmqG
https://bof.fire.ca.gov/projects-and-programs/defensible-space-zones-0-1-2/

